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On behalf of Hindi department SURABHI ASSoCIATION, HINDI DIWAS 

Type here conducted on the 14th of Sep, 2022 for all semester students. 

On behalf of Hindi Department -sURABHI ASSOCIATION: HINDI DIWAS was conducted on 

14/9/2022 for all Hindi students. Around 114 students took part in the programme. They 
were motivated by the Vice Principle, Fr, Jijo and Ms. Lathika, the college counsellor. The 

objective of the programme was to promote Hindi Language. Hindi Diwas is celebrated 
every year on September 14 to mark the adaptation of Hindi as the official language by 

constituent Assembly in 1949. The decision to mark September 14 as Hindi Diwas was taken 

by Jawaharlal Nehru. Hindi got its name from the Persian word Hind, meaning 'the land of 
the Indus River'. 

There is a great need to celebrate Hindi Diwas as an event every year in order to pay 
honour and pass its significance to the next generation. Hindi Diwas should be celebrated, 
not only because it is our official language, but also because we must respect and 
commemorate it's history from time to time. 

The celebration initiated the enthusiasm among the youth about the language. It motivated 
and brought positive perceptions about Hindi among youths. So, we should celebrate Hindi 
Diwas with great enthusiasm every year by participating in the variety of programs like 
speech, dance, songs etc, in order to heartily feel the importance and beauty of the Hindi 
language. 

Overall, it was enjoyable and a learning experience for the students as they could keep abreast with the happenings in the wider world around them. The students participated well and gave a positive response to the program. 

Dr. Reva Prasad 

HEAD 
Department of Hindi 
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